
Mark your calendars! The Lakeshore Knights Car Show is go-

ing to be coming to the Village July 29th at Pla-Mor Park. The 

Francis Creek Lion’s Club will be running the concession 

stand at the event.  

JUNE 2023 

June 1, 2023  

Francis Creek 
Community Newsletter 

Event Snapshot 

June 

2nd - 3rd - Community 

Wide Rummage Sale 

5th - Village Board 

Meeting, Village Office, 7 

PM 

18th - Happy Father’s 

Day! 

26th - Village Office 

Closed for the Day 
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Donna Dvorak’s Home  
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“DUMP” OPEN ON WEDNESDAY’S THROUGH 9/6 

REMINDER! Wednesday’s from 

3PM-5PM the “dump” is open for 

all your garbage and recycling 

needs. PLEASE utilize these hours if 

you can/need to. The Town will be 

keeping track of the Wednesday us-

age to make sure it’s worth having 

additional hours during the week. 

The additional hours will run from 

May 24th—September 6th. 

 

Rent Pla-Mor Park! 

Looking for a perfect place to host your graduation party or 

family gathering, look no further! Pla-Mor Park offers ample 

space in either concession stand for any size gathering. Rentals 

include one concession stand area and one diamond. Call the 

Office for application, date availability, and rates. 

Lakeshore Knights Car Show  

JULY 29th—Pla-Mor Park 
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Want to have your 

business added to our 

sponsor corner?  
Send an email to the  

villageoffranciscreek@yahoo.com 



The Fellowship Club held their monthly meeting at 7:00 PM on 
Tuesday, May 9, 2023. The Club is always looking for new ideas 
and perspectives from new members.  The Club has no member-
ship dues. 
 
The Fellowship Club is a dedicated service organization whose 
main focus is to give back to the local community, support the 
local youth, and improve the park and village. 

 
With service as our main focus the Fellowship Club will no longer be doing any fund 
raisers.  When possible, our club members would be willing to work at fund raisers held 
in the community by other organizations. 
 
The Fellowship Club Members finished two service projects prior to our monthly 
meeting on May 9.  The ditches on Hillcrest Road, from Stone Road to Highway T as part 
of the Adopt - a - Highway Program are now clean.  Concession Stand One is now clean 
and ready for softball and baseball teams to use during their games at Pla-Mor Park.   
 
The Fellowship Club will not be having meetings during the month of June, July, August. 
However, if there is a fund raiser held in the community by other organizations we 
could possibly help out. 
 
If anyone is interested in hearing about our club or would like to attend our next 
meeting on Tuesday, September 9, please contact Paul Wojta, our President, at 920-
901-3614 for more details.     It would be great to see you there.   
 
We hope that you are experiencing good health, and that we will see you out and 
about in the village.   
 
Have a Happy And Healthy Summer!  

Francis Creek Fellowship Club 
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Francis Creek Lions Club 

 The month will be off to a busy start for our community as 
once again the rummage sale event will be Thursday, June 2 and 
Friday, June 3. In addition to organizing, printing and distributing 
the sale maps, our Lions Club members will be preparing our 
food tent with the hopes that, as in the past, our community 
members will be generous in their support of our efforts. Our 
tent will once again be in front of Wagner’s Country Restaurant 
(we appreciate their support), so look for the smoke coming from our grills! 
 We look forward to preparing delicious hamburgers, bratburgers, cheeseburgers, 
hot dogs and of course, the famous “French Creeker”. We will also have chips and cold 
soda and water to quench your thirst. On Friday, we will be serving from 9:00 a.m. until 
6:00 p.m. and Saturday from 9:00 a.m. to early afternoon (depending on when we run 
out of food).  Your patronage of our food tent allows us to continue to support the many 
efforts that we are involved in that we share in this newsletter throughout the year. If 
you are feeling especially generous, please look for the “tip jar” that will be located near 
the cashier.  
 On June 28 we will gather at the home of Dave and Donna Dvorak for our annual 
potluck picnic and installation of Officers and Directors that begin their term on July 1. 
This is always a fun event with our spouses/family members that we look forward to. It 
also allows us to reflect on the many good things we’ve accomplished this past year. 
 We continue to put together our plans for serving food and refreshments at the 

Lakeshore Knights Car Show on July 29 in PlaMor Park. We hope you can take some time 

from your busy summer schedule to stop in and enjoy some good food, quench your 

thirst with cold refreshments and view the many beautiful classic cars that will be on dis-

play.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Link to Rummage Map 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19Atzo36khIElRA-LCVUG8xm4FDCb8E-E/view?fbclid=IwAR0Rg2R8G8JAIk_LDMcikluHaYJz7P05CWj_wFD7TBl8IsfGZresQ5xmMiE
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A nice place to live and work. 

A Message from the Clerk! 
• Fixed the links that weren’t working last month,  copies of 

our ATV/UTV Ordinances and our Golf Cart Ordinances 

for the Village streets. 
• As part of our water permit with the WI DNR they are 

asking the Village to collect the last time each residents wa-

ter softener was serviced.  Cards are available during the in 

the Office for residents to fill out. Please help us maintain 

our permit with the DNR and share your water softener 

information. Also don’t forget about the water softener re-

bate program if you are replacing your water softener to 

receive a $100 cash rebate from the Village!  
• Mark your calendars, the Francis Creek Fire Department 

Truck Pulls will be Friday, July 14th.  Head out and support 

the FCFD! 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Office at 

920-682-7410. 

file:///C:/Users/villa/Documents/ORDINANCES UPDATED VERSION OF CODE/UTV-ATV Routes  Regulate Operation.pdf
file:///C:/Users/villa/Documents/Letters, Notices, Licenses & Permits/Golf Cart/Golf Cart Ordinance.pdf
http://www.franciscreek.org/news.cfm
http://www.franciscreek.org/news.cfm

